
NORTH LAKE SCHOOL DISTRICT 

Notice of Budget Hearing 
(SECTION 65.90(4)) 

 
 

 Notice is hereby given to the qualified electors of the North Lake School District, that the budget 

hearing will be held at North Lake School District, N75 W31283 Hwy V V, North Lake, WI on the 18th          

day of September, 2024 at 5:30 p.m.  The summary of the budget is printed below.  Detailed copies of the 

budget are available for inspection in the District’s office at N75 W31283 Hwy V V, North Lake, WI. 

 

 Dated this 26th  day of August, 2024. 

 

Marty Iverson 

District Clerk 

MKE-Lake Country NOW 

Run: Sept 4th   

 


